
 

 

 

 

PSA victory: Water Research Commission 
 

On 18 June 2024, the PSA signed a Recognition Agreement with the Water Research Commission. This 

grants the PSA all rights as contemplated in terms of sections 12 to 21 of the Labour Relations Act. 

 

COLA 2024/25 

The PSA forwarded a letter to the employer, requesting a meeting to discuss and finalise the cost-of-living 

adjustment (COLA) for 2024/25. The employer forwarded a letter to the PSA, informing the PSA that it will 

implement the 4.7% COLA as per the DPSA directive. This was implemented by the employer in August 

2024, backdated from 1 April 2024.  

 

Demands for the 2025/26-financial year will be forwarded to the employer by 31 October 2024 as per 

agreement. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact Madimetja Mautla on 078 455 6166 / 

madimetja.mautla@psa.co.za or contact the PSA Provincial Office. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: WATER RESEARCH COMMISSION (WRC) 
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